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Welcome to Week 8 Term 3 2019 
 
Monday 9th September 2019 
 
Just a reminder that copies of all of our Newsletters 
and an events calendar are also available on our 
website at www.baldivisgardensps.wa.edu.au.  
 
Sports Carnival 
  
We held our sports carnival on Wednesday last week 
and the students had a great time.  Congratulations 
to everyone who took part and many thanks to Mr 
Gardiner for the organisation on the day and to all 
staff for setting up and packing away afterwards. 
 
Congratulations to the Champions and Runners Up 
and well done to Blue faction on securing the cup this 
year. 
 
The final results were: 
 

Year	 Runner Up	 Champion	
1 Girls	 Ruby, Willow 

& Marlen 	
Valentina	

1 Boys	 Boston 	 Legacee 	
2 Girls	 Sahara 	 Holly 	
2 Boys	 Nicholas 	 Tariq 	
3 Girls	 Lazayda 	 Ameerah 	
3 Boys	 Alex 	 Jaden 	
4 Girls	 Layla-Ann 	 Olivia 	
4 Boys	 Harper	 Alex	
5 Girls	 Felicity 	 Pcela & Maisie 	
5 Boys	 Apetai 	 Archer 	
6 Girls	 Tia	 Shemanne 	
6 Boys	 Jasper 	 Hunter 	
Overall	 BLUE FACTION – 1ST 1543	

GOLD FACTION – 2ND 1490	
RED FACTION – 3RD 1468	

  GREEN FACTION – 4TH 1377	
 	
 

 
 
Selected students from Years 3 to 6 will now 
represent the school at the BASSA interschool 
carnival this Friday. The carnival is again being held 
on our school oval.  
  
Assembly 
 
Many thanks for Ms Connor’s Year 3 students for 
entertaining us with their German knowledge last 
Friday. Congratulations to all the GROW award 
winners. 
 
Early Arrivals 
 
Please remember that students in Years 1-6 that 
arrive between 8:10am and 8:25am are to go straight 
to the Covered Assembly Area where a member of 
staff will be on duty. Students should not arrive at 
school before 8:10am as there is no supervision, but 
we are currently having instances of students 
regularly arriving before 8am. 
 
Good Standing and Golden Time 
 
Last Friday we held our first golden time as a reward 
for students that maintained their good standing. This 
will now be a regular reward every two weeks and all 
students good standing status has been reset from 
today. 
 
Students Leaving in 2020 
 
We are in full swing for planning for 2020. Can you 
please let us know as soon as possible if your family 
will not be returning to The Garden in 2020. 
 
This Week 
  
This week we have a few events … 
 
School Photos will be taking place tomorrow and 
Wednesday. Envelopes were sent home a while ago 
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and I would recommend that you place orders for 
photos online as soon as possible to avoid any 
additional charges. Please return your envelope with 
any online order details completed on photo day. If 
you are ordering with cash, your envelope needs to 
be handed in on photo day.. 
 
The following classes will be photographed on 
Tuesday: 
 

Both TT Kindy classes 
All Year 1 classes 
Mr Doherty’s class 
Ms Connor’s class 
Year 6 

 
On Wednesday the following will be photographed: 
 
 Both MW Kindy classes 
 All Pre-primary classes 
 Miss Leed’s and Miss Capewell’s classes 
 Miss Jackson’s class 

Miss McKay’s class 
 Mrs Ashwood’s class 
 Miss Addison’s class 

Choirs 
 
Due to the photos, Footy Focus is cancelled 
tomorrow. 
 
The Year 6 students will be holding ‘Cheesy 
Wednesday’ this week. Please remember they cost 
$2 and will be available at recess. 
  
Choir is on this week, with the Junior Choir at 7:45am 
on Wednesday and the Senior Choir at 7:45am on 
Thursday. The Senior Choir are busily preparing for 
the Massed Choir performance at Perth Concert Hall 
later this term.  
 
On Thursday, we will be holding our whole school 
sandwich making day. This is an opportunity for 
students to prepare a healthy sandwich as part of the 
school learning program. This is only available to 
those students who have paid the fee. 
 
Netball is on Thursday after school. Many thanks to 
Mrs Raphael and Mrs Bruce for running this. 
 

As indicated above, we will welcome the other 
Baldivis schools to our oval on Friday as we host the 
BASSA interschool athletics carnival. 
 
Looking further ahead… 
 
On Tuesday 24th September, we will be holding our 
annual open night. Classes will open between 
4:30pm and 6:30pm and it will be a great opportunity 
to view your child’s work and take part in some 
activities. Our Book Week Scholastic Bookshop will 
also be open during the open night. 
 
Our Book Week assembly will be held on the last day 
of the term, Friday 27th September. Most teachers 
have already contacted parents via Connect to notify 
them of the chosen author for their class. 
 
A message from your P & C 
 

 
	
The next P&C General Meeting is being held this 
Wednesday, 11th September in the school’s 
conference room at 1:30pm. I hope to see you there. 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Anita Lakic 
P&C President 
 
 
 
I thank you for your continued support, 
 
David 
David Batt 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


